
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
In compliance with the requirements of the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) 
PARENTS RIGHT-TO-KNOW, Danville District 118 is notifying every parent that you 
have the right and may request information regarding the professional qualifications of 
your child’s classroom teacher(s) or instructional paraprofessional(s). This information 
includes, at minimum, the following: 
 

1. Whether the teacher has met state certification and licensing criteria for the 
grade level and subject area in which the teacher provides instruction. 
 

2. Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or provisional status through 
which state qualification or licensing criteria have been waived. 
 

3. The bachelor’s degree major of the teacher, any other certification or degrees 
held by the teacher and the subject areas of the certification or degrees. 
 

4. Whether your child is provided services by paraprofessionals, and, if so, their 
qualifications. 

 
 
If you wish to request information concerning your child’s teachers and instructional 
paraprofessional’s qualification, please feel free to contact the Human Resources office 
at (217) 444-1000. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Danville District #118 
Educational Support Office 


